
Episode 6 

The Adventures of... 

Numeracy     We have 

been using an egg box to 

learn our number bonds. 

Guineas are good at 

subtraction because we 

can just eat the pieces.  

Art     Peggy and I are very much looking forward to seeing your art 

soon. I have set up my own art gallery. This is my favourite. The artist 

has been very realistic. That leaf looks good enough to eat.  

Gardening and Ground 

Maintenance  

We are pleased that 

normal grass cutting  

services have resumed 

now the rain has gone. 

Miss Kuriger has bought 

us a larger run and we 

like to catch up with  

Hazel, Olive and Ivy in the 

breaks between nibbles.  

Oh dear… 

I was a bit naughty this 

week. I ate the VE Day 

bunting and part of the 

photo of Miss Kuriger’s 

grandad when she wasn’t 

looking. It actually tasted 

quite good.  

Telling the Time    This is tricky! I prefer 

‘breakfast time’, ‘second breakfast time’, 

‘snack time’, ‘lunch time...’ 



The Adventures of... 

Episode 6 

Science 

I have been trying 

to identify these 

animals. They look a 

bit like me but they 

don’t bark. I wonder 

what they can be.  

History 

Last week I did a bit of learning about VE Day. 

We had a nice little celebration.  

I liked the buffet best. 

P.E. 

Finally a sport I 

think might suit me 

just fine - walking! 

This is my kind of 

walk. Can you see 

that I am putting in 

my best efforts? 

Creativity 

I have been using my free 

time to test out a new look. I 

call this ’Lockdown Locks’. 

Not only is it an incredibly 

stylish look, it is also      

practical because I can now 

see where I am going.   


